
 
MARCH 6, 2022 
 
Dear Dancers, 
 
Dear Beautiful Dancers, 
It's March and so beautiful in Florida.  We are so lucky to get to enjoy 
this weather.  It's also time for me to pull out my March songs!!!  Last 
year when I was home, because of Covid, I researched Irish songs and came 
up with a lot of them (thanks mainly to Dick Lawrence).  Come enjoy the 
music and dance Tuesday night with Susan and I cueing. Oh, you might just 
want to wear your Irish Green!!! 
 
Love and Hugs, 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 

 


